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Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA PSCR 2025-0506

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 13 May 2025 for:

“I hope you are doing well. My name i9(2)(a) privacy  and | live at 9(2)(@) privacy

. I would like the details of the offender or the offenders brother.
The police said that the person riding it said their brother gave them my stolen bike. | need the
police report and also camera footage from the area so | can show the police. My moped was
stolen and then recovered with someone riding on the back of it. Somehow the police thought
that there was not enough evidence to investigate this further, but | believe there is. | have
spoken to a lawyer and they have told me to request the offenders information from you. Can
you please help me? the moped was stolen from oriental parade on@(2)(@) " and | believe
there should be camera footage of the bike being stolen. This was the police file number
9(2)@)  Theysaid the offender was a youth so there was nothing they could do. | am also a
youth so I find this quite unjust as it is unfair to me to have to pay for all these expenses when |
didn’t even cause the damage to the vehicle. Sorry if this is confusing but please feel free to email
back”.

We have transferred your request to New Zealand Police, as the information to which your request
relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by New Zealand Police.

In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer
your request.

You will hear further from New Zealand Police concerning your request.

Yours sincerely
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Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
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Phone +64 4 495 6600





